

Friday 14th September 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

It is with both great pride and excitement that we can share some fabulous news with our whole school community. Last year, with the support of the governing body, we were selected as one of a small minority of schools who have been invited to share good practice in the annual Parliamentary Review. Some of you may have a knowledge of such a publication but essentially, the Parliamentary Review is a political commentary from leading journalists, with a specific insight from Secretaries of State, Ministers and MPs. The Parliamentary Review is a guide to industry best practice, which demonstrates how different sectors have responded to challenges in the political and economic environment.

The Review has several editions, each focusing on an individual policy area with the strategic aim of raising standards by highlighting best practice and of course, Shobnall Primary is found within the education sector.

The Parliamentary Review is sent to over 500,000 leading business executives, policy makers and other relevant individuals. In recent years, it has featured forewords by Theresa May, David Cameron, Caroline Lucas, Lucy Powell and many other political figures.

This year's edition features a 3 - page spread on our school, celebrating the team work, ethos, supportive nature of the whole school community and of course our children. Should you wish to come in to the school office and pick up your copy of this year's Review then please do so. We have been given a significant amount of copies and although there is not enough to send home with every child, we would very much welcome those of you who do wish to take one, to please come in and collect it.

I would like to thank all of our parents and carers once again for your continued support of the school. Being selected to represent the education sector in this year's Review is not down to the work of a small minority, this celebration is down to everyone who is associated with the school. Thank you!

Yours sincerely

Mr. R. Cruise Headteacher













International

School Award

"Happy children, inspired learners"